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NOTICE OF EDWARD BYRNE MEMORIAL JUSTICE ASSISTANCE GRANT

PUBLIC HEARING
Notice is hereby given, in accordance with Section 23A of Chapter 39 of the MA General Laws, that the Weymouth Police Department will meet in Open Session on Tuesday, June 28, 2016 at 10am at 140 Winter Street, Weymouth, Massachusetts 02188 to discuss the Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance Grant. The Towns of Weymouth and Randolph, along with the City of Quincy, are eligible to apply for up to $62,567.00 in funding from The Edward Byrne Memorial Justice Assistance (JAG) grant. The Weymouth Police Department is fully accessible to persons with disabilities. 
Upon reasonable notice, the Weymouth Police Department will attempt to provide auxiliary aids, which will allow persons requiring such aid to participate fully in the meeting.

RICHARD C. GRIMES
CHIEF OF POLICE


June 21, 2016
